
From: Karen Kolb <Karen.Kolb@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 2:48 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Frankie Shipman-Amuwo <Frankie.Shipman@cityofchicago.org>; Margaret Laraviere 

<Margaret.Laraviere@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Guidance for event 5/31 

  

HI Steve,  

  

I wanted to follow up and let you know that I did attend this event in CoC capacity.  

  

Thanks for the guidance,  

  

Karen  

 

  

From: Karen Kolb <Karen.Kolb@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 1:55 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Frankie Shipman-Amuwo <Frankie.Shipman@cityofchicago.org>; Margaret Laraviere 

<Margaret.Laraviere@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Guidance for event 5/31 

  

HI Steve,  

  

Thanks so much for your guidance last week when we chatted about this event (invite 

attached).  

  

My understanding is that I am permitted to attend this event, with the ticket price waived, as a 

City of Chicago employee.  
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I am to attend alone.  

  

Within 10 days post-event, I am to send you an email that stated that I attended this event in 

official capacity.  

  

Did I miss anything? 

  

Thanks for all you do! 

  

Karen 

Karen Kolb, MS, RFG 

Manager, Senior Services 

Department of Family and Support Services 

City of Chicago 

1615 W. Chicago Avenue, 3rd Floor 

Chicago, IL 60622 

312-743-1985 

karen.kolb@cityofchicago.org 

 

  

  

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 

herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 
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intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 

intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or 

copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received 

this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently 

delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 
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